
EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

NOV 2:> 1977

Mr. Reagan Scurlock
Committee on Governmental

Relations
Suite 510
One Dupont Circle, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Mr.Scurlock:

Thank you for your letter of November 14, 1977 to Acting
Director McIntyre concerning Congressman Thornton's bill
on Federal patent policy.
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Legislative Reference

We appreciate your advising us of the views of the Com­
mittee on Government Relations of NACUBO on this legis­
lation. Your views will certainly be considered in the'
course of the Administration's review of this bill.

Sincerely,
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